VAISH COLLEGE, ROHTAK

Minutes of IQAC Meeting

A meeting of IQAC with all teaching staff members held on May 9, 2022 at 12:30
p.m. in the Principal office to discuss how to increase students strength in classes.
The following steps were decided to be taken:-

I. Teachers should aware the students via their respective whatsapp/ telegram
group about regular attendance in classes.
2. Students should also be informed that assignment submission and taking

tests is necessary to get good marks in Internal Assessment.
3. A Parents-Teacher Meet should be conducted to inform the parents about
their ward’s performance.
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